SNOOKS MEMORIAL AWARD

Please nominate a JUNIOR member who you feel is the most improved rider in the junior age
division. Snook was an aged pinto pony. She has a head the size of a horse and a mid-sized pony
body. When she was brought to our home she was already in her thirties, but sometimes had
more cunning and energy than her young riders. Many kids went to fair on Snooks, some whom
are now grown and have children of their own. Snooks passed away in 1989 and we, in her
memory and the memory of all other horses in 4-H that have been loved and lost, would like to

present a small memento to the most improved Junior rider.
The Cozads and Brown Families

ERIN RANDALL MEMORIAL AWARD

Erin Randall was an all around 4-H member. She participated in many aspects of 4-H, along with
her horse project. The recipient of the Erin Randall Award must be an INTERMEDIATE member
of The 4-H Horse Program and should be an all around 4-H Member who participates in many
areas such as camp, record keeping, and public presentation. '

SUSAN ZEMBAL MEMORIAL AWARD

Please nominate a SENIOR member in the 4-H Horse Program who has a love for 4-H and
horses. The 4-H member has tried extremely hard to help other 4-H members. This award will
be presented in loving memory of Susan Zembal, a caring and loving 4-H teen who was
tragically killed in an automobile accident.







